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THE PRESIDENTS MESSAGE
Have you ever been proud of yourself? Have you accom-

plished a job and it turned out better then anticipated? At
any rate I believe we all have a certain amount of egotism
in us. This is good. because without it. it would become
quite a hassle to be a success at this profession. You have
to make a believer out of the people that are directly in-
volved with the golf course superintendent. This is where
your ego is involved. Be a proud man and let people know
about it',

~Jj th this last issue of the season, I would like to ex-
press my gratitude to many people involved in the WGCSA. Mr.
Dan Quast, who put many hours in this news letter and made it
become a success, certainly can be proud of himself. The com·

t mi ttees that were appointed did a marvelous job throughout 't hr
season. Jim Belfield and his golf committee have a good
thing going on the handicaps, which took a lot of work to
get together. Howie Olson who spent many hours or-gani zLng
our dinner dance. Wayne Otto and his educational committee.
organized and got together a group of speakers that were of
great importance to our meetings.

All in all. I believe the organization has rolled along
relatively smooth throughout the season. This could only




